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UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
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September 8, 2017 
 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Filing of National Renewable Energy Laboratory annual report in this docket 
 Docket UE-160977 – Order approving Tariff Filing, Offering Voluntary Long Term 

Renewable Energy 
 
Dear Mr. King:   
 
Commission Staff has reviewed the compliance filing of Puget Sound Energy dated July 26, 
2017.  This filing is consistent with Order 01 for PSE to provide the company’s annual National 
Renewable Energy Laboratory’s (NREL) report to this docket. 
 
Staff believes that the filing complies fully with the Commission’s Order 01 regarding the filing 
of the annual NREL report, entered September 28, 2016. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Nightingale 
Senior Regulatory Engineering Specialist 
 
 


